
Nanoprobe construction commences!

A significant milestone for the 
Nanoprobe Beamline with the 
radiation shielding for hutches A 
and B arriving from France in 
December, 2022.  Hutch A is near 
completion, well ahead of 
schedule, with hutch B on track 
for completion by mid-March 
2023.

The European manufacturer is 
working alongside a Victorian 
engineering company with 
specialist engineering and 
technician teams from the 
Synchrotron.
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